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MINISTER FOR FOREIGN AFFAIRS AND TRADE PROMOTION

12 December 2019

H.E. Joseph Cannataci
Special Rapporteur on the right to privacy
Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights

Dear Special Rapporteur,

On behalf of the Government of Malta, | would like to

PALAZZO PARISIO, MERCHANTS STREET, VALLETTA, MALTA

thank you for your communication and

comprehensive observations which, together with all parties and relevant stakeholders involved in

the discussions, will be studied in the weeks ahead.

Sincerely,

Carmelo Abela
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